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Funulwazi Development Academy 
Attention to Dr Mbongeni Mabaso 
 
I am writing this letter to express my deepest gratitude on behalf of Sikhethuzolo High School for the 
invaluable support and assistance provided by your organization during our recent chemistry 
practical for our matric learners. Your dedication and commitment to enhancing the educational 
experience of our students have made a significant impact on their learning journey. 
 
The chemistry practical conducted by your organization was an exceptional opportunity for our 
matric learners to apply their theoretical knowledge in a real-life laboratory setting. The hands-on 
experience they understanding of the subject but also fostered a sense of curiosity and enthusiasm 
for the field of chemistry.  
 
Your team of experts demonstrated exceptional professionalism and expertise throughout the 
practical session. They guided our students with patience and clarity, ensuring that they understood 
the underlying principles and techniques involved in each experiment. The practical exercises were 
well-designed, challenging our leaners to think critically and problem-solve thereby enhancing their 
analytical skills. 
 
Moreover, the resources and equipment provided by your organization were of the highest quality, 
enabling our students to conduct experiments with precision and accuracy. Your commitment to 
maintaining a safe and conducive learning environment was evident in the meticulous attention 
given to safety protocols and the availability of necessary safety gear. 
 
The impact of this chemistry practical on our matric learners cannot be overstated. It has not only 
enriched their academic knowledge but has also inspired them to pursue careers in the field of 
science. Many of our students have expressed their gratitude for the opportunity to engage in such a 
practical experience, which they believe will greatly benefit them in their future endeavors. 
 
Once again, I would like to extend my heartfelt appreciation to your organization for your 
unwavering support and dedication to the education of our matric learners. Your contribution has 
undoubtedly made aa lasting impact on their academic journey and has instilled in them a passion 
for chemistry. 
 
We look forward to continuing our partnership with your organization in the future, as we believe 
that such collaborations are essential in providing our students with the best possible educational 
opportunities. 
 



Thank you once again for your generosity and commitment to our learners success. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Mr BJ Khomo 
Principal 
Sikhethuxolo High School     
 

  
 

 


